HNORKINGHAMN COFP Y

8th April, 1042

¥y Dear Mr, Wood,

With reference to Leith First Entry Report No.
20665 on the "CORFO3S", I shall be glad if you will kindly stete
whether " rivets with 25—"aegaoing have been approved for the
butts of the 61" plates of the upper deck sheerstrake of this
veaggl, as this does not appear to be in mpreement with the midship
section.

It 1s noted the same arr§¥§tMlnt has been reported
in the case of the sister vessels "CORFER and "CORFIELD",

Mr, Ward is at present absent owing to illness
and I cannot find any confirmation of the matter in this office.

A reply by retumn mail will oblige.

Yours sincerely,
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Re Wood Esq.,
LEITH,.
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